
From: Brijesh Joshi  
Date: Monday, July 11, 2016 at 12:07 AM 
To: Akram Atallah , Christine Willett , 
John Jeffrey ,  
Cc: Sandeep Ramchandani  
Subject: Postponement of the .WEB auction 

  

Hi, 
 
We support a postponement of the .WEB auction to give ICANN and the other 
applicants time to investigate whether there has been a change of leadership and/or 
control of another applicant, NU DOT CO LLC. To do otherwise would be unfair, as we 
do not have transparency into who leads and controls that applicant as the auction 
approaches. 

  
Brijesh Joshi 
Director,  
Radix FZC, Dot Web, Inc.  
 




